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Figure 1 

 

 

The war memorial prior to cleaning - it was last done in 

2010.  Going forward there are plans to ñspruce it upò more 

regularly ï and keep it tidy all year round. 

We started off with scrubbing brushes but soon accepted 

Tony Kohlmanôs offer of a jet washer which got the job 

done in no time.  Grateful thanks also go to Ian Reinhardt 

and Charlotte Cane. 

Our evening beacon event went really well ï nostalgic 

music provided by Hilary and a truly superb rendition of 

the Last Post by 15 year old Isaac 

Charlesôs presentation was memorable ï as was the 

exhibition lovingly put together by Jo and Paul Redfarn, plus 

the poppies dotted around the village 



 

 

Now and Then photos (see facing page) 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Everyone enjoyed the produce from Apple Pressing Day! 

 

 

Apple Pressing Day was delightful ï grateful thanks 

go to all involved ï and especially David Thomas and 

Andrew Trump 

 

Another lovely Reach day 

 


